## News of the Month – July 2011 Class of 1959 – Memorial High School Eau Claire, Wisconsin July 1, 2011



**Dear Classmates**,

July is vacation month for the Eau Claire Memorial High School Class of 1959 Reunion Committee members. We hope your Fourth of July Weekend is terrific and that you have a wonderful get-together planned with family and/or friends to celebrate the many freedoms and blessings we enjoy in the United States of America.

Be back next month with more news from our class.

Carolyn Gabrielsen Barstad 4292 Mill Ridge Circle Eau Claire, WI 54703 cjbarstad@charter.net 715-835-5080













